Gilgandra Public School

Safe, Respectful, Learners



Principal Michael Darcy

Phone: 02 68472 043 Email: gilgandra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Year 6 Graduation

Dear Parents/Carers,

The end of year is approaching, and we are excited to celebrate this exciting time with you and your children. We have several upcoming events that we would like to share.

- Year 6 excursion a celebration excursion will be held on 12th December with a trip to Dubbo. A separate note has been sent home with details regarding the organisation of this day.
- Presentation Day will be held on Monday 16th December 10.30am in the High School Hall. All Year 6 students will receive their graduation certificate during this formal assembly. We invite you to attend along with any guests you wish to bring to support your child.
- Year 6 Dinner and Social all Year 6 students are invited to attend a dinner at the school on Monday 16th December commencing at 5.30pm. During this time students have photos with friends and celebrate their end of Primary schooling with their peers and teachers. Following the dinner, all Primary join Year 6 students from 6.30pm for a dance and social within the school hall. Students join in dancing, laughter and games before parents return at 8pm. From 8pm, students and their families watch a presentation of the year 6 students' journey through their Primary School days. We cut a celebratory cake which is shared to year 6 students after they have walked through a tunnel created by the younger students. All students leave the school at 8.30pm.

If you need clarification of any of the upcoming events, please don't hesitate to contact the school. Again, we are excited to join you in this exciting time for our year 6 cohort.

Thankyou,

Michael Darcy Principal